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1. Bill Number:   HB2336 

 House of Origin ☒ Introduced ☐ Substitute ☐ Engrossed  

 Second House ☐ In Committee ☐   Substitute ☐ Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Wampler 
 
3.  Committee: House Committee on General Laws 
 
4. Title: Marketplace license fees 

 
5. Summary:  The proposed bill lowers the annual state license fee from $1,000 to $500 and 

the annual local license tax from $200 to $100 for marketplace licenses when the license 
privileges are exercised during a period of six or less consecutive months and such period is 
specified prior to the beginning of the license year. 

 
6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No 
  
7. Fiscal Impact Estimates:  Preliminary (see Item 8 below) 
  
8. Fiscal Implications:  According to the Alcoholic Beverage Control Authority (“ABC”), the 

proposed bill is not expected to have a material fiscal impact. Any potential impact on 
localities is unknown. 

 
9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  Alcoholic Beverage Control Authority 
  
10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No 
  
11. Other Comments:  None 


